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Some of our plans and changes which could be of interest: 

 

 Resume the Training Nights, combining theory and practice. 

The schedule at this stage is February, April, July and October 

with a different topic theme. A separate communique will 

provide details as the time gets closer. 

 

 We have started to update our product brochures to reflect 

compliant information, plus introduce new SDS in the Global 

Harmonised System format to replace the old MSDS’s. Details 

on the web site. 

 

 With the new technology for credit card transactions, we can 

now accept AMEX payments. For those customers who are 

chasing points, we hope this provides a benefit. 

 

 A reminder to account customers that you can order online. On 

the web site, go to “Sales” and complete the details. We will 

prepare the order for you the next day. 

 

 Sika will continue to provide strong support. New information to 

be communicated. 

 

 For people who don’t have a copy of the Standards. We have 

prepared an interpretations of AS3740 and AS4654.2, plus 

reference to Below Ground BS8102. All available from the web 

site. 
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